Dear Horst,

only last night | had a chance to read your newsletter No 17 (Durban, 23-2-
2013) carefully. Thank you so much for it.

| will never forget how you met Steve Biko the first time in your life - and the
main message in your book White Liberation.

Let me thank you with some photos from the Human Rights Day celebration at
the Holocaust Centre where we had a workshop with 66 young leaders and
activists around rights for sexual minorities (10 teenagers from Masiphumelele
alone). The diversity of the young people was so beautiful — from Westerford
to Herzliya and Masi High. A glimpse into Tutu’s dream of the rainbow nation.

Thank you for sharing your personal memories,
Lutz

(Dr. Lutz van Dijk helped found the Homes for Kids in South Africa (HOKISA)
in Masiphumele and was also responsible for the building of blocks of flats
after a fire destroyed hundreds of shacks in Masiphumele)
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